
Stroud High School Library 
Hours of Service: 7:50 – 3:15, Monday-Friday 

Access to Materials  

Almost all material is on open shelves, and each student may borrow two items for a period 
of two weeks. Exceptions to this limit need to be cleared with the librarian. Reference 
materials and video programs remain in the library. Computers are reserved for academic 
work during school hours. Internet users must have a signed Internet Use Agreement on file 
in the principal’s office.  A fine of $0.5 (five cents) per item, per school day is charged for 
late returns. Readers are responsible for the replacement cost of lost or damaged materials. 

Orderly Conduct 

In a world of increasing noise and stress, libraries are a haven of peace and order and they 
should be. For that reason, each person is requested to act in an orderly way. No one is 
allowed to eat, drink, write on furniture, put his feet on the furniture, talk continuously, sleep 
or loiter in the library.  

Compliance with General Regulations 

All visitors are expected to comply with these regulations. Anyone who violated them or in 
any other way disturbs a fellow reader or member of the staff will be asked to leave. Willful 
or continued violations may result in exclusion from the library.  

Researching Information 

The Stroud High School library has access to the comprehensive databases, which ranged 
from general reference collections to subject specific databases for public, academic, 
medical, corporate and school libraries. You can access this information through EBSCO. 
The username and password are as follows:  

Username: XXXXXXXX (lower case; no spaces) 
Password: XXXXXXXX (lower case)  

Please contact Mrs. Julene Chambers to get the username and password or with any 
questions about the SHS Library. She may be reached by email at 
mailto:jchambers@stroud.k12.ok.us. 


